
Dates

Monday 21  July - Y 5/6 Blades Down assemblyst

Tuesday 22  July 10am - Y6 Leavers’ assemblynd

Wednesday 23  July - 1:15 school closes for summerrd

Wednesday 3  September 8:50 - School reopensrd

Number Smart Mitchel S 1H

Self Smart George R Nursery

Art Smart Theo J 5M

Body Smart Ivie B-O 3B

Nature Smart Jace R 5M

People Smart Jenna O Nursery

Music Smart Flavia B 1W

Word Smart  Wojtek N 2LMc

Smart Learner Martin DCC 6F

Class Percentage

RG 97%

1W 96%

4R 98%

5M 97%

Can you believe we are quickly approaching the end of
this academic year? This is our final newsletter of the

year, and I’d like to take a moment to reflect on what a
wonderful year it has been—filled with learning

opportunities, fun, and happiness.
We are sad to say goodbye to our fantastic Year 6 cohort,

but we know it’s time for them to spread their wings
and gain new experiences beyond our school. For some,

they have been with us since nursery (a remarkable 8
years!), and it’s always challenging for the staff to bid
farewell after watching them grow into such mature

individuals. However, we are confident they are ready
for the next chapter.

A heartfelt thank you also goes to our dedicated staff,
whose never-ending care and hard work have made a

tremendous difference in the lives of all our children. I
also want to extend my gratitude to you, our wonderful
parents and carers. Your support is truly appreciated,

and your children are a credit to you! Have a wonderful
summer break!

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 1
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

SMART Awards

Our Y6s had a wonderful prom

last Friday evening.  Thank you

to Miss Forshaw for organising

it and the staff for staying late

to make sure that it could

happen. 

Reminder on Wednesday

school closes at 1:15 - please

collect your children from

the classroom doors. 

William Stockton Weekly

We’re delighted to share that our Transition Days have been a huge
success! The children had the opportunity to meet their new class

teachers, which has really helped to ease any worries they may
have had over the summer break. We’re pleased to report that all

the children have settled in beautifully into their new classes.
A massive welcome to our new Reception class, who already seem

right at home here after such a short time! It’s wonderful to see
their smiling and inquisitive faces as they explore their new

classroom.
As we welcome our new pupils, we must also say a fond goodbye to

our Year 6s this Wednesday. We’re confident you’ll thrive in high
school – reach for the stars and shine bright! You've got this!

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Assil D 3B

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

 Respectful
Ready Safe






